
Advanced Not ice :  
Horf ie ld  Road Closure  -  Divers ion in  P lace

From 9th March for  10  weeks 

The construction work is due to take place for 10 weeks. We will give advance notice of 
any other parts of the work that will impact on local roads. 

The free hospital shuttle bus will be running as normal.

If you any questions or queries regarding these works please contact: 01173 424444

A new district heating network is being installed for the Trust by Vital Energi. 

This will mean that part of Horfield Road will need to be closed for around a 10 week 
period, which will impact access to our hospitals. Access will be maintained at the 
Horfield Road entrance to the Bristol Haematology and Oncology Centre and Bristol 
Heart Institute during this time. 

The diversion route can be found below. Please allow more time if attending our 
hospitals. 

We apologise for any inconvienience this may cause. 


